
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT a report from the Employment and Human Services Department on the CalFresh
Program.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact; the report is for informational purposes.

BACKGROUND: 
The CalFresh program, formerly known as Food Stamps and federally known as the
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP), was designed to help provide
assistance to hungry people, regardless of their age, gender, marital or family status. The
program issues monthly electronic benefits that can be used to buy most foods at many
markets and food stores.

The CalFresh Program helps to improve the health and well-being of qualified households
and individuals by providing them a means to meet their nutritional needs. At the federal
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level, the program is administered by the United States Department of Agriculture’s
(USDA) Food and Nutrition Service (FNS). In California, the CalFresh Program 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
is supervised at the state level by the California Department of Social Services and is
administered at the local level by the Employment and Human Services Department
(EHSD). 

On May 9, 2016 the Family and Human Services Committee received a report on the
CalFresh program and approved forwarding the attached report to the full Board for
review.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
There is no consequence of a negative action. The Employment and Human Services
Department provides the annual CalFresh Report to the Board of Supervisors in a public
meeting to allow the public an opportunity to review and comment on the report.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
None.
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